
Masses during the Week
Monday - Thursday: 9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm (First Friday)

Saturday: 10.00am; Vigil, 7.30pm
Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am

Month’s Mind Mass - Friday 2nd September at
7.30pm for Sarah Henry, RIP.

22nd Sunday of the Year

Life in the Spirit Seminars
Beginning on Tuesday September 6th at 7.00pm
in Portglenone Monastery. Everyone Welcome.

A Heartfelt Thankyou
The sisters and extended family of
the late Bishop Edward Daly wish to
offer a heartfelt thankyou to all
those who paid their respects and
offered sympathies to us in the
Cathedral over the days of our
brother's passing.
The hospitality, friendship and support offered to us by the
Bishops and the priests of the Diocese kept us buoyant over
those days. The singing of the choir of St Eugene's and the
Colmcille Ladies choir lifted our spirits and the liturgies,
prayers and funeral Mass were spiritually strengthening and
comforting. 
Bishop Edward often talked of how he admired the people of
Derry diocese. He talked of your resilience, your sense of
humour, your friendship that built up Christian community
in bad times and in good. We experienced that at first hand
over those days. Your love and respect uplifted us and we
heard stories that will keep us buoyant for many years to
come.

We will always remember
the people of Derry with gratitude. 

22nd Sunday of the Year
He gathers the humble

Jesus said: "Those who exalt themselves will be humbled,
and those who humble themselves will be exalted".
Sometimes we think that to be humble means that we think
that we are no good and that rightly does not fit well with us
because it does not mean that at all. We have a right to know
how good we are and a responsibility to help others to know
how good they are. Pride means putting ourselves at the
centre of our world and insisting that everything revolves
around us. Humility means making others the centre of our
lives, and our energy and care are given to them. In this
sense another word for humility is love. The message of
Jesus again today and for this week is that if we want to be
really happy we have to learn to forget about our own petty
preoccupations and give ourselves generously to God and to
one another. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.



Trócaire is now recruiting new volunteers. If you are
interested in volunteering your services, please visit
www.trocaire.org/getinvolved/volunteer or freephone
0800 912 1200.

Website: www.greenlough.com

ST. MARY'S COLLEGE, CLADY
Students will return to school as follows:

Thursday 1st September: 9.00 am - 12.00 noon
Year 8, Year 11 & Lower 6th. (Parents should arrange for

their son/daughter to be collected at 12.00 noon.)
Friday 2nd September: Yrs 9, 10, 12 & Upper 6th.

Monday 5th September - Whole School. 

St. Mary's PS, Greenlough will re-open on
Thursday 1st September for all pupils.

Working in Partnership with St. Mary's College,
Twickenham, the Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre will
offer the MA in Catholic School Leadership beginning
Autumn 2016. This is a post graduate degree dedicated to
the professional development and spiritual formation of
Catholic school leaders. It is a great opportunity for those
who have an interest in leadership roles within the Catholic
School system. Contact The Derry Diocesan Catechetical
Centre 02871264087 or email tferry@derrydiocese.org.

Collections: 21/8 - Weekly: £1092.92; B/Fund: £430.49.
Parish Envelope Counters for September

Bridie McAlynn; Christine McErlean - Please contact the
parish office if you are unable to attend. 

Thanks to Graciela & Turlough Quinn who have been
counting during August. 

Continuous Prayer Movement for Marriage & Family Life 
Our parish monthly prayer day is on

Monday 29th August.

LOUGH DERG - Few months remain of this Jubilee Year
of Mercy and one of Ireland's oldest places of pilgrimage,
Lough Derg, offers One Day Retreats on 4th, 6th, 7th,
10th, 12th, 13th, 17th, 18th & 24th September. Take time
out in the nurturing peace of the Island and cross the
threshold of the Holy Door in St Patrick's Basilica.
Places still available on 2 alternative
Special Retreat Days: 'A Day of
Friendship & Prayer' - Wednesday
14th September. This ecumenical day is
an opportunity to gather as a Christian
pilgrim family. Guest Speaker: Most
Reverend Patricia Storey, Church of
Ireland Bishop of Meath & Kildare.
'Living With Suicide' - Wednesday 21st September. This
day offers those who have been affected by suicide in any
way an opportunity for deeper understanding and support to
'make sense of it all'. Guest Speakers: Conor McCafferty,
ZEST - Healing the Hurt - & Geraldine Kennedy, a personal
experience. Advance booking is essential for all Retreats.
Further information contact Maureen/Lorraine on 0035371
9861518. E: info@loughderg.org;  www.loughderg.org

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com
Hike to Croagh Patrick: Do you fancy a
trip to Westport, Co. Mayo combined with
a hike of one of Ireland's most famous
mountains 'Croagh Patrick'? The trip will
be on Friday, 7th October, for those aged
16+. Cost £30 includes dinner and bus. For further details or
a booking form, tel: Derry Catechetical Centre on 028 7126
4087 or email: ddcc@derrydiocese.org

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays:

After Vigil Mass 
Eves of First

Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening 
Mass

TELEPHONE
NUMBERS:
Fr. Hasson
7964 2458
Fr. Harkin
2582 1190

Parish Office:
2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:

2582 1370

YOGA CLASSES start Thursday 8th September 10.15am
& 7.30pm -Cultural & Heritage Centre, Gulladuff. Spaces
limited. To book a place contact Aileen: 0780 5166750.


